
Wray Park Road, Reigate
£1,700,000



coming soon...



This magnificent home is in an enviable location, a short walk
away from outstanding schools, Reigate Station and the local
town. Beautifully presented throughout, the open plan living area is
overflowing with light and sophisticated décor. 

Heading down the long driveway, hidden behind mature trees,
park your car in the double car port before making your way into
the house. A small cloakroom hallway provides room to leave
shoes. To the right is the living area with the first bedroom
accessible via this room, including its own en-suite – perfect for
visitors. 

The kitchen is an attractive space; It’s panelled design offers a
traditional look, dreamily complimented by a white finish and dark
wooden floors. The large island provides even more cupboard
space and a place to perch. The utility room provides a space for
white goods, and has access to the garden. Sliding doors
integrated into two walls allow air to flow through during the
warmer seasons and offer the main access to the impressive
garden. Fences are lined with trees, and shrubs surround the
manicured lawn; The pathway takes you to a secret haven at the
rear of the garden where you can enjoy the tranquil sound of
wildlife as you sip your morning coffee. 

The separate study offers a place to work tucked away from the
busyness of everyday life for those who work from home or a place
for the children to finish off their schoolwork before relaxing in the
evening. 

The first floor has four double bedrooms; The master bedroom
features built-in wardrobes and a lavish en-suite, fitted with a
bathtub and walk in shower. The family bathroom also comes with
a tub and separate shower, both are designed beautifully like the
rest of this delightful home.

Reigate town is filled with quaint, independently owned shops
mixed with some well know names. After a day of shopping you
can grab dinner or enjoy a drink in one of the local pub gardens.



Need to know

• DETACHED FAMILY HOME

• BEAUTIFULLY OPEN PLAN
KITCHEN/ LIVING

• STUNNING LANDSCAPED GARDENS

• DRIVEWAY & DOUBLE CAR PORT

• 5 BEDROOMS

• 3 BATHROOMS & W/C

• LOUNGE & STUDY

• UTILITY ROOM

reigate@ralphjames.co.uk
01737 333677

ralphjames.co.uk

Interested?


